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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Punjab Public Service Commission has noted with serious concern 

that a „Public Notice‟ is in circulation on the social media titled as “Rescheduling 

of the Competitive Examinations which was scheduled vide Public Notice dated 

31/03/2024”.  

 

It is to inform that such information is fake and misleading. The Punjab 

Public Service Commission has not issued any such Public Notice on 31/3/2024. 

All stakeholders/candidates are advised to refer only to the Punjab Public Service 

Commission‟s website https://ppsc.gov.in for authentic and latest information or 

updates. 
 
 

Sd/- 
Secretary (Examinations) 

Punjab Public Service Commission 
Patiala 

Date: 03/04/2024 
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